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We need to immediately change the processes in relation to Aboriginal people being and children 
being detained, arrested or questioned by police. Those who are in custody should have their 
cases reviewed on an urgent basis, health support provided, Aboriginal people involved in 
figuring out the best ways to support Aboriginal people.  
 
We are fighting for animals going extinct and that is important ... Aboriginal people have been 
and continue to be endangered even as they are the rightful custodians of this land. Please do the 
right thing and listen to them and care for them. 


